
Kindergarten News 

October 20, 2023 

 
We have been discussing the story of 
Naaman washing in the Jordan River.   
We discussed how we can witness to 
others by being kind and helpful. 
 
We have learned the letters Ee and 
practiced putting punctuation at the 
end of sentences. We are practicing 
putting sounds together to read simple 
words. We, also, continue to work with 
rhyming and reading sight word 
books.   
 
This week, we have been counting to 
40.  We have been continuing our 
work with number recognition and 1-1 
correlations. We are mading a variety 
of  patterns. 
 

Calendar 
 

10-23    Red Ribbon Week 

10-26     Early Dismissal 

                     12:00 pm 
10-27     No School 
11-02     Parent/Teacher Conferences 
                      No School 
11-11     Harvest Festival 
11-20     Thanksgiving Banquet 
11-21     Early dismissal 12:00 pm 
               Thanksgiving Break 
11-28     Class resumes 
12-02     Kindergarten Special Music 
           Valley Fellowship SDA Church 
            4392 Palmyra Road   
            Edinburg 

Memory Verse 
 
“Be kind to one another.” 
                          Romans 12:10 
 

October Birthdays 

 
No October Birthdays 

Sight Words 
 

on     you 

make     get 

go 

Parent/Teacher Conferences 
 
I hope that each of you have signed 
up for Parent/Teacher Conferences.  
This is a time for me to share how 
your child is progressing and for 
you to ask questions about your 
child’s education.  I look forward to 
visiting with each of you on 
November 2rd. 

 


